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Mayor Kelvin Coe

Selwyn District Council

Monday 13 Apri1 2015

Selwyn District Council wishes to compliment Environment Canterbury on a well-presented

2015/25 draft Long Term Plan. Within this Plan your Council has clearly stated the work

programmes that you are intending to undertake during this period and the benefits that this

programme will bring to our ratepayers within Selwyn District.

Of particular note, my Council wishes to endorse your proposal to change the way rates for bus

services in the Selwyn District are apportioned. We agree with your comments that this

proposal will recognise the benefits that your ratepayers within our District receive from

availability of bus services do not necessarily align to the capital value of the property. We

support your proposal to incorporate a fixed charge per rating unit of $84.82 for urban rating

units and $9.42 for rural rating units.

Selwyn District Council acknowledges the positive working relationship that it has with

Environment Canterbury's elected representatives and staff. We look forward to this

relationship continuing.


